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As a member of the local community, I am disgraced to see this project going ahead. The land that this factory 
will stand on today, has been looked after carefully and precisely for hundreds of years. To think that our 
efforts and care as well as environment will go down the drain pains me.  

Although the commission has said that no plastic particles will flow from this factory into the air, I find it hard 
to believe. With calculations made from our community, the doors of this factory will be open 5 hours every 
day. Speaking of this, if the nearly certain chance of plastic escaping this development, there is a water 
catchment area only 10 metres away that these tiny little particles could go into, meaning that the community 
as well as Sydney people would be taking in plastic every time they drank water. 

As most factories are, this development is highly flammable. As an area with little fire services, if a bush fire did 
break out, which down here can be likely sometimes, this would destroy everything. You may think we could 
call other towns but the closest fire services would be from Campbeltown which is usually a forty five minute 
drive away meaning that by the time they make it, a lot of residential homes would already be destroyed.  

Not to mention that the plastic particles released from this development could and will damage this air forever. 
With the huge winds that the Southern Highlands carries, the plastic particles which have habited themselves in 
the air will push onto other towns like Wollongong.  

Thank you for listening. 
 

 




